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rogerxf@outlook.com

From: alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk
Sent: 20 July 2018 14:52
To: rogerxf@outlook.com
Subject: Cr-065093-18 Theft Of Livestock-Sheep 20/07/2018 14:51:50 [228878]

Cr-065093-18 Theft Of Livestock-Sheep

Police are asking anyone with information to come forward following a report of 
the theft of sheep from a farm in Doddiscombleigh.near Exeter.
Chains to the barn were cut and the sheep were sorted, as any lame ewes were 
left. 
It is estimated that the sheep have a value of £32.000 needing several trips to 
load them all.
Farms are asked to be vigilant and check stock on a more regular basis. Anyone 
with information regarding this crime is asked to email 101@dc.police.uk call 101 
or Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111 quoting CR/065093/18

Message Sent By
Shirley Craft (Police, Community Messaging Officer, Devon & Cornwall)
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